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My name is Mark Mestel.  I live at 2135 NW 198th St, Shoreline, WA 98177.  I am writing
because I support the ordinance that authorizes the City to acquire the vacant beach property
located between Saltwater Park and the bulkhead at the southern end of 27th Ave NW.  I
believe that it is important for all residents of this City to have meaningful access to the beach
and shoreline.  Please vote in favor of this ordinance.

Thanks,

Mark Mestel

-- 

Mark Mestel
1812 Hewitt Ave., Suite 204
Everett, WA.  98201
425.339.2383
mark.mestel@gmail.com
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